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MISSISSIPPI BAND OF CHOCTAW INDIANS
OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
101 LAGOON ROAD - P. O. BOX 6010
CHOCTAW. MS 39350
PHONE: 601-663-7546 / FAX: 601-663-7S8O

February 13, 2012

David J. Wrona, Chief
Projects Branch 2
Division of License Renewal
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Mr. Wrona,

Following review of the Grand Gulf Nuclear Station License Renewal Application, the
Mississippi Band of Choctaw Indians has determined that no comment is required. The Tribe
does not currently own property within the proposed project area and has no issue with the plans
as described. If changes should arise concerning the project we would appreciate written
notification. We thank you for contacting us and affording us the opportunity to review the
proposed action and provide comment. If you require anything further please contact me by
email at christina.wallacewchoctaw.org or by telephone at (601) 663-7514.

Sincerely,

Christina B. Wallace
Environmental Manager
Mississippi Band of Choctaw Indians
Office of Environmental Protection

"CHAIHTA FIRST"


